
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On December 4, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. the Jasper County Commission met to approve the purchase of a 

2018 Dodge Ram 3500 6.7L Diesel Truck for the Jasper County Highway on an emergency basis.  The 

Highway Department recently lost a truck due to an accident. This truck will replace that truck and is 

needed for the upcoming winter season for snow removal.  The truck is not available by State bid for 

approximately 8 months.  After taking three phone bids, Country Dodge of Cassville, Missouri had the 

lowest bid of $40,500.00.  Darieus Adams, Tom Flanigan and John Bartosh were present.   Darieus 

Adams made a motion to approve the purchase of the truck on an emergency basis in the sum of 

$40,500.00 and Tom Flanigan seconded the motion and the motion passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

   
 
 

Thomas Flanigan 
Eastern District Commissioner 

John Bartosh 
Presiding Commissioner 
 

Darieus K. Adams 
Western District Commissioner 

 

 

 

   
 


